There is no required preflight this week. There IS a final course survey which Danny has set up, there will be a link to it on the main course page. Please go there.  (But, it has questions about your project, so we ask you to wait till later this week to submit that one) 
However, as always, if you have questions or comments, go to the "Discussion" forum, one last chance for a little extra credit!
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